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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
I am the parent of a child with DD. She has been in the system for about 22 years. I have 
noticed over the past 4, or so, years, the huge turnover amongst DSPs. This results in 
substandard and inconsistent care for my daughter. I believe this turnover is due to wage rates 
that have been frozen. It is time to give agencies more funding for DSPs so the most vulnerable 
of us can afford proper care 
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